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November, 23rd, 2010 
 

TRIUMF ALUMNI AND RETIREES ASSOCIATION 
(TARA) 

 
IEEE TRIUMF Cyclotron Award. 

Thursday, December 16th, 2010, at 10:00 a.m. 
 

Dear TARA member, 

The IEEE has named the first beams from the TRIUMF cyclotron in December 
1974 an Engineering Milestone.  A ceremony will be held at TRIUMF on the 36th 
anniversary to commemorate the achievement. Special guests will be invited and 
plaques will be unveiled and dedicated. We would like to invite TARA members 
and their partners to attend this function. 

Later in the afternoon TARA will hold its Annual General Meeting from 3:30-5:00 
p.m. with a light reception afterward. The TARA membership now stands at more 
than 96 members. A list of members will be available at the meeting. We will be 
holding an election for new members to the TARA committee. Please give 
serious consideration to volunteering as a committee member and contact TARA 
at the email address below. All TARA members and their partners are also 
invited to join us for a self pay lunch at the UBC Golf Club Bar & Grill. Those 
people wishing to have lunch should RSVP tara@triumf.ca by Friday, December, 
10th so that we can book the restaurant. 

We look forward to seeing you at the IEEE Cyclotron Award Ceremony and the 
TARA AGM. 

Best Regards, 

 
Roy Moore 
For TARA 


